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On the basis of the foregoing, the Commissioner has decided to discontinue
the inquiries into the marketing practices of FAS and Pro-Tech, in relation to the
"Auto Saver", an electronic anti-corrosion device for vehicles. As required by
subsection 22(2) of the Act, the Commissioner has submitted a report in writing to
the Minister of Industry advising him of the discontinuance of both inquiries.

The Bureau is an independent agency and does not approve or endorse
products. Therefore, the discontinuance of these inquiries does not constitute an
approval or endorsement of your clients' product. Consequently, your clients
should not be using this letter or make any representations or implied
representations that the Bureau is endorsing the product.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Arthur
Carson at (819) 953-5189 or Larry Bryenton at (819) 953-4300 of the Bureau's Fair
Business Practices Branch.

Yours sincerely, ,/-) ,
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Andrea Rosen
AlDeputy Commissioner
Fair Business Practices Branch


